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Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, December 16, 2014 11:44 AM
To: 'hostedbyjoel@gmail.com'
Cc: Ktidwell@broadbentinc.com; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; 'charles.carmel@bp.com'
Subject: Fuel leak case RO190 - ARCO 2162, 15135 Hesperian Blvd., San Leandro

Joel, 

In September you had emailed me if your well could be at risk due to the fuel release at the subject site.  As we 
approached the closure deadline, Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH) though of the opinion it is highly unlikely 
the well at 489 Nabor St. would be impacted from the ARCO release, ACEH believes it prudent to sample the well prior to 
the case closure.  I have provided your contact information to Broadbent Associates (Broadbent), the consultant for BP 
and have asked them to sample the well. 

Please provide BP/ Broadbent access to your well. 

Should you have any questions regarding this correspondence or your case, please call me at (510) 567-6764 or send an 
electronic mail message at keith.nowell@acgov.org.  

Thank you, 

Keith Nowell  

 

 

Keith Nowell PG, CHG 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda , CA 94502‐6540 
phone: 510 / 567  ‐ 6764 
fax: 510 / 337 ‐ 9335 
email: keith.nowell@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 

 


